
WISCONSIN LEGISLATURE 

P. O. Box 7882 Madison, WI  53707-7882 

 
 

 

 

January 10, 2022 

 

 

SENT VIA U.S. MAIL AND ELECTRONIC MAIL TO: 

 

Mr. John Chisholm Milwaukee County District Attorney 

821 West State Street, Suite 405 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 

john.chisholm@da.wis.gov 

 

Dear District Attorney Chisholm: 

 

On February 15, 2021, you received notice of a cabal of individuals who, on December 14, 2020, brazenly 

engaged in a conspiracy to commit criminal acts including forgery, falsely assuming to act as a public officer, 

and misconduct in public office. They did so with the clear intent to fraudulently steal the election and sabotage 

our democracy. 

 

The February 15 letter from Jeffrey A. Mandell and Mel Barnes detailed the felonious acts of December 2020 

and provided compelling evidence that requires investigation and decisive action. 

 

We write today to request an update on your investigation into this blatant criminal attempt to defraud our free 

and fair elections and throw the election to the losing candidate. Tolerating such criminal activity not only 

perpetuates election falsehoods but also emboldens open attacks on the foundation and functions of our 

democracy. As Congress continues to sort through the deadly January 6th insurrection at the U.S. Capitol, 

Wisconsin must do all it can to prosecute sedition within its own borders. 

 

We look forward to your response. 

 

In service,  

 

 

Chris Larson      Jonathan Brostoff 

State Senator      State Representative 

7th District       19th District  

 

 


